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Dear Sir/Madame,

I am writting to express my anger and frustration at the lack of public transpoit for the hill area. The traffic problems on
our roads is becoming more and more impossible.

It is really unfair that we have no train line nad have to pay the highest tolls, with no rebates, just because we live in
the hills district.

The lack of public transport means that i hardly ever go to the city or many other areas as it is impossible to get there
in any reascnable time frame or at a reasonable cost.

My daughter has just resigned from her pait time job in the city because it was taking her over an hour and a half to
get to work and the same amout of time to get back, it

is just rediculous that we live not that far from the city but have to take that long to get there.

The Government has to act NOW and provide a fast and reasonable costing public transport system to the hills district.
we have heen promised for 30 years something will

done! The northwest expansion should net be allowed to go ahead unless a train line is provided otherwise the area will
just come to a standstill as it does most days now!

I hape you will consider the quality of life and productivity that is beeing destroyed in our area because of the lack of
public transport and act now!

Thankyou Caryn Bosco (concerned resident of the hills district)




